
Sauk County RFP Addendum – Suspension of RFP due to Coronavirus containment  

3/13/2020 

 

Upon the advice of our Public Health Officials with regard to restricting as much access 

to our facility as possible, and in accordance with page 2 of the RFP, which states the 

following: The County reserves the right to change the schedule of events, as it deems 

necessary.  In the event of a major date change, known participants will be notified.  The 

County also reserves the right to issue addenda to the RFP up to seven (7) days before 

the proposal due date to clarify the requirements and respond to bidder questions.  

Vendors shall acknowledge receipt of all addenda in their proposals. 

 

 

Please be noticed that the Pre-Proposal Conference scheduled for March 18th is herein 

postponed to an as yet undetermined later date, and the RFP process suspended until new 

dates are scheduled.  Due to the uncertainty of the current situation, we are not willing to 

set new dates yet, but the update will be posted on the County Website RFP page once 

those dates are set.   

 

 

Thank you for your understanding of this situation 
 


